
 

 

Dated: 17th Nov 2020 

EFP Bulletin #2 On SRB Case 

 

Greeting from Employers’ Federation of Pakistan. 

Please be informed that the Constitutional Petitions challenging increase in 

Sales Tax on services which adversely affected the employers have been heard 

today. 

Mr. Zaheer Minhas Advocate Supreme Court represented worthy members of 

EFP.  

The Honorable Division Bench of the Sindh High Court, after the conclusion of 

the hearing, allowed the petitions. 

As a result of this, the illegal act of SRB has been reversed by the Honorable High 

Court. 

We will provide a copy of the order as and when it is signed and available. 

 

With warm Regards; 

 

 

Zaki Ahmed Khan 

Vice President / Focal Person 


